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Dear Parents 
 
We at Holy Child are celebrating World Tiger Day on 
Monday, July 29, 2024. The purpose of this day is to 
inform each one of us about the value of tiger conservation 
and to spread awareness of this majestic but vulnerable 
creature. 
 
Note: Kindly send one Tiger Mask (readymade or 
handmade) by Friday, July 26, 2024 for the above activity.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Sunita Gangahar    
Principal  


